
 
 

 

 

 

 

The City & County of Swansea has prioritised the 
following locations and their surrounding areas for 
improvements to the public space; Grove Place, College 
Street junction and Castle Bailey Street. 

• What do YOU think about these areas? 
• What are the problems?  
• What is good? 
• What needs to change? 
 

A series of drop-in sessions and workshops are being held to discuss these 
issues and find out more. If you would like to let us know what you think then 
please join us at one of these sessions or book yourself on to one of the 
structured workshops listed below by emailing 
waterfront@swanseacitycentre.com or phone 01792 635705 

Wednesday 2nd October Thursday 3rd October Friday 4th October 

 
Workshop: 12noon – 2pm 
 
Drop-in session: 2pm – 6pm 
 

Drop-in session: 12.00 – 3pm 
 
Workshop: 3pm -5pm 
 
Drop-in session: 5pm – 6pm 
 

Drop-in session: 9am -10am 
 
Workshop: 10am -12.00 
 
Drop-in session: 12.00 – 1pm 

 
All sessions are being held in a retail unit at Coastal’s Urban Village at 220 High St.  

 
For more information visit www.swanseacitycentre.com/NQ 
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